
City of Pensacola

Memorandum
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Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 17-00301 City Council 5/11/2017

DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council President Brian Spencer

SUBJECT:

50 ACRE ECONOMIC FEASIBILITY STUDY COMMITTEE

SUMMARY:

The City Council has approved an Economic Feasibility Study of the 50 acres currently occupied by the Port of
Pensacola. A committee is to be formed to assist with the hiring of a consultant to conduct the actual study,
wherein this committee is to assist in the identification of the consultant as well as identify a scope of work.

Due to some extenuating circumstances, a discussion of this matter by the City Council is in order.

PRIOR ACTION:

September 7, 2016 - Council approves an Economic Feasibility Study of the fifty (50) acres currently occupied
by the Port of Pensacola

November 14, 2016 - Council conducted a Workshop wherein a discussion of the selection of Study Committee
members took place

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: No
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